
Elizabeth Clark
South Freeport

As a Maine resident I am asking you to support LD 1551. Animal cruelty is not a 
Maine value. Testing cosmetics on animals is cruel as rabbits, guinea pigs, mice and 
rats have substances forced down their throats, dripped into their eyes, or smeared 
onto their skin before they are killed. It is also unnecessary because cosmetic 
companies can already create innovative products using thousands of ingredients that 
have a history of safe use and do not require any new animal testing. 
There are many small local businesses that I purchase my cruelty free products from. So by 
supporting LD 1551 you will also be supporting small businesses. 
Thank-you for supporting kindness. 


